G ENCODER

PRODUCTS COMPANY
July 3, 2012

Dear Encoder Products Company Customer,

This document is our statement regarding EC Regulation 1005/2009, also known as Ozone
Depleting Substances (ODS).

Encoder Products Company (EPC) does not manufacture or supply any products that contain any
of the specific ODS listed below:

Common name Chemical Nomenclature
CFC-11 Trichlorofluoromethane
CFC-12 Dichlorodifluoromethane
CFC-113 Trichlorortifluoroethane
CFC-114 1,2-dichloro-1,1,2,2-tetrafluoroethane
CFC-115 Chloropentafluoroethane
CFC- bromochlorodifluoromethane
Halon-1211 bromotrifluoromethane
Halon-1301 bromotrifluoromethane
Halon-2402 dibromotetrafluoroethane
Carbon tetrachloride tetrachloromethane
Methyl chloroform 1,1,1-trichloroethane
CFC-13 CFC3C1

CFC-111 C2FC15

CFC-112 C2F2C14

CFC-211 C3FC17

CFC-212 C3F2C16

CFC-213 C3F3C15

CFC-214 C3F4C14

CFC-215 C3F5C13

CFC-216 C3F6C12

CFC-217 C3F7C1

EPC is committed to ensuring continued compliance with the requirements of the ODS
regulation.

To the best of my knowledge, the above statements and declarations are true.

Signed,

e

James MacLachlan — Corporate Officer
Encoder Products Company, Inc.
464276 Hwy 95 South

P.O. Box 249

Sagle, 1D 83860

ph: 208-263-8541, fax: 208-255-4716
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